Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Mr. Katz,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Monday, May 12, 2014 12:12 PM

'marvin.katz@shell.com’

pschaefer@craworld.com; Weston, Robert, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Shell 135032, 1601 Webster St., Alameda ACDEH Fuel Leak Case R0O2745

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has not received the work plan for the tank removal at
the subject site. As stated in our Directive dated May 7, 2014, field activities cannot proceed without ACDEH review and
approval of the work plan for this fuel leak site.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764
fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




